
My name is Mrs. Flanders, and I am so excited to be
your teacher this year! We are going to do so many fun

things and of course we will learn a lot. I hope you had
a fabulous summer, and I can’t wait to hear about it.

I am so excited to meet you on Thursday, August 15th from    
8:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. when you bring your school 

supplies and see the 2nd grade classroom. Your parents will 
be coming to school on Wednesday, August 14th at 6:00 

p.m. for a parent meeting to learn all about 2nd grade.  
If you can’t bring your supplies on Thursday morning, your 

parents should bring them on Friday before 3:00 p.m.  
Here are a few of my favorite things:

I am looking forward to meeting you and learning all 
about your favorite things this year.  See you soon!

Colors: Blue and Red
Season: Fall
Foods: Shrimp and Steak

Drinks: Vanilla Latte and Ice Tea
Hobbies: Photography & crafting 

Thing to do: Spend time with my family

Mrs. Flanders


